FAQs About SVPS’s Name Change

Your name is changing to Align Life Ministries. Why?

The new name expresses our calling to align with God and help others align with Him as we champion
spiritual and physical life. The word ministries reflects the three areas in which we serve: pregnancy services,
strategic partnerships, and equipping resources.

Are you still a gospel-sharing, life-affirming ministry?
Absolutely! The gospel of Jesus and the sacredness of human life are central to who we are and what we
do. We remain committed to sharing the gospel and honoring the value of each life, born and preborn.

Are you still going to be a local ministry?

Yes. Our administrative office is still in Lebanon, and our pregnancy services remain where they are in
Columbia, Ephrata, Lancaster, and Lebanon. Also, through partnerships and resources, God is enabling the
ministry to increasingly impact others regionally and nationally in gospel-centered, life-affirming ways.

What else will be different?

Nothing. Just our name and the associated things that go with it (logo, letterhead, website address, etc.) For
example, our new ministry website will be www.AlignLifeMinistries.org and each staff member’s email address
will end with @alignlifeministries.org. (For the remainder of 2020, the old website and staff emails will redirect
to the new addresses.) Our mission, services, staff and locations remain the same.

Will you still provide free pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, baby supplies, etc.? What about
post-abortion support?
Yes, we will continue offering all of these free services to people in our communities.

Is your leadership team or staff changing as a result of this name change?
No. Our entire team remains the same, including our staff and board of directors.

What's the difference between Align Life Ministries and Align Pregnancy Services?

Align Life Ministries is our new name. It is the overarching organization that encompasses three areas of
ministry: pregnancy services, strategic partnerships, and equipping resources.

Align Pregnancy Services will be the name of each of our locations in Columbia, Ephrata, Lancaster and
Lebanon where we serve people locally who are pregnant, parenting, and/or post-abortive.

How can | financially support what God is doing through this ministry?

Donations can continue to be made to SVPS through January 31, 2020. Beginning February 1, 2020, donations
can be made to Align Life Ministries at www.AlignLifeMinistries.org or via a check payable to Align Life
Ministries and mailed to P.0. Box 707, Lebanon, PA 17042.

| still have questions that weren't answered on this FAQ page. What should | do?
Please contact us at your convenience:

Lisa Hosler, President Kati Swisher, Executive Vice President
lisa@svps.org or 717.274.5128 x 302 kati@svps.org or 717.274.5128 x 304



